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MEDIA RELEASE
Thursday, 11 April, 2019
$335,000 upgrade for Glandore playground

A Glandore playground will undergo a $335,000 upgrade following a federal funding commitment today.

Member for Boothby Nicolle Flint today announced a re-elected Morrison Liberal Government would commit $100,000 towards improving the ageing play equipment at Glandore Community Centre.

Council has earmarked $235,000 to improving the site.

Work would include upgrading sports infrastructure, including a three on three basketball court and volleyball court, landscaping and plantings. The option of a pavilion for children’s parties will also be considered.   

Mayor Kris Hanna said the announcement was great news for the local community.

“The playgrounds at Glandore Community Centre are looking pretty tired,” Mayor Hanna said.

“We already have in the Council budget some funds drafted to go towards restoring them. 

“With the $100,000 from the Federal Government we’ll be able to do a really good job of making playspaces that suit children of all ages. 

“This is a very welcome announcement.”

The work is scheduled for 2020/21.

Contact: Craig Clarke Unit Manager Communications, 0434 600 637
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